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January 2017
Dear Director,

The child care ministry truly is a “Work of Heart”—our theme for this year’s Spring Trainings. We have scheduled two Spring Trainings to help you meet the training requirements of DSS. All C-Net trainings are registered with CCCCD so that licensed and registered centers may receive training credit. Our trainings offer quality training sessions along with lunch and fellowship with others in the child care ministry. The Darkness to Light child sexual abuse training program, Stewards of Children, will be offered at each Spring Training. Participants will need to sign up for this program on the registration form. Attendance during both hours of the training is required to receive a Darkness to Light training certificate.
We would love to have you join us for one or both of the Spring Trainings:

Saturday, March 25, 2017
Northside Baptist Church in North Charleston
Registration due March 17
Saturday, May 13, 2017
Westgate Baptist Church in Spartanburg
Registration due May 5
A flyer and registration form are included. Workshop descriptions will be posted on the website (www.ChurchChildCareNetwork.org) before each registration deadline. The cost for each training will be $35.00 per person for C-Net affiliates and $50.00 per person for non-members. An additional $10.00 material fee will be charged for those attending the Stewards of Children program. Five hours of training will be offered at each location, and lunch is included in the registration fee. To help us with the planning of these trainings, please complete and return your registration form(s) as soon as possible. A $5.00 late fee per participant is incurred after the registration deadline.
A third training has been scheduled for Saturday, August 5 at Grace Baptist Church in West Columbia. The SCACS Teachers’ Convention will be held in Spartanburg on September 28-29, and the Directors’ Meeting will be on Tuesday, November 7 in West Columbia.
We are committed to helping churches establish and maintain the highest quality child care centers in the state. C-Net regularly monitors the review and revision of child care regulations through attendance at the meetings of the State Advisory Committee on the Regulation of Childcare Facilities. Other benefits include regular newsletters and updates, special insurance programs, discounts on training, and a yearly report for staff training hours registered with C-Net. If you have not yet joined C-Net for 2017, please consider joining our network so that we can work together to promote and protect our child care ministries.
We are looking forward to a great year and hope to see you at one of our trainings. Please contact the C-Net office at 803-798-7558 or email cnet@christianeducation.org if you have any questions about membership or training. I trust that your child care ministry will grow and prosper in 2017 as you continue your “work of heart.”
Sincerely in Christ,

Debbie Earwood

Administrative Assistant
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